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M E D I A  R E L E A S E 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

CONSUMER ADVISORY – UPDATE ON PHASED RELEASE OF RECALLED 
CHINA MILK PRODUCTS 

 
 
 As of 17 November 2008, the Agri-Food and Veterinary Authority 
(AVA) has completed testing of bread and cakes from China as well as 
beverages containing milk from China as an ingredient. Test results for 
these categories are satisfactory and products in these three categories 
will be released for sale with immediate effect.  
 
2 There are now seven (7) categories of China milk products that have 
been released for sale. The other categories that have been released earlier 
are : 
 

- Butter 
- Ghee 
- Non-dairy creamer 
- Cereal 
 

3 The remaining products would be released over the next 2-3 weeks 
when tests on them have been completed. 
 
4  Members of the public can visit AVA’s website at www.ava.gov.sg for 
updates on the category of products released. For enquiries, consumers can 
call AVA’s hotline at 63257625 during office hours (8.30 am – 6.00 pm, Monday 
– Friday). 
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